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Halloween Disco – Wednesday 19th October 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are having a Halloween Disco on Wednesday 19th October, it promises to be fun.  The entrance 
fee is £1.00 and is payable via parent pay.  
Hotdogs and refreshments will also be available to purchase at the disco.  
 
KS1 and Foundation stage      3.15pm – 4.15pm 
KS2          4.30pm – 5.30pm 
 
Foundation children will need to be accompanied by an adult, however, parents of children in other 
year groups need not stay.  We do ask that all children are collected by a responsible adult. 
 
KS1 children will be taken from class into the hall if payment has been made via parent pay. A change 
of clothes can be sent in with your KS1 child to change into. Parents of foundation stage children can 
bring a change of clothes and help children into them prior to the disco. 
 
KS2 children will enter their disco via the reception area and will be collected by the side entrance 
door of the hall, which is located next to the school kitchen, this is to make dropping off and collection 
of children easier and safer.  Each child will need to be collected by an adult. If your child is being 
collected by another parent please let the office staff know.  
 
 
Kind regards, 

 

 
Mrs Rhonda Blakemore 
Headteacher  

 
 


